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	Astmoor News Review


	Tuesday 20th February 2024
	Parent’s Evenings
Our second Parent’s Evenings of the school year will be held on Monday 25th March and Tuesday 26th March. Please make a note of these dates. Further information will be sent out in due course.

           ------------------------
School Facebook Page

Please note, our school Facebook page is used predominantly by school to send out key information and to celebrate success and achievements. We are not always able to respond to messages from parents and carers that are left on the Facebook Page and therefore advise people to make contact with the school office for any important messages including information about pupil absence.

          -----------------------
World Book Day

World Book Day will be celebrated this year on Thursday 7th March. Our theme this year will be ‘Bedtime Stories’ so we will be asking children to come to school wearing their bedtime clothes; pyjamas, onesies etc….and to bring a favourite soft toy and bedtime book.

          ------------------------
Sickness and Diarrhoea 

Please be reminded that after a period of sickness or diarrhoea, children must stay off school until they have not been sick or had diarrhoea for a 48 hour period.
            ----------------------
	After School Clubs

There will be a number of after school clubs running during this half term. A separate letter will be sent out with further information on. Please note that these clubs are led by members of staff who are giving their own time to provide this offer to the children therefore, we expect excellent behaviour and conduct of those children that attend. 
        -----------------------------

Parent Governor Vacancies

We currently have two vacancies for Parent Governors. If you feel you may be interested in this role, please arrange to speak with Mrs Aldridge who will be able to provide further information about the expectations and requirements of the role. Letters regarding these two vacancies will be sent out in the next week.

             ----------------------

Class Assemblies

This term, we have three further class assemblies that parents and carers are invited to attend as follows:

Tuesday 27th February at 9.15am – Year 1

Friday 8th March at 9.15am – Year 3/4

Wednesday 20th March at 9.15am – Foundation Stage

          -----------------------

	Welcome Back!
We hope you had a lovely half term break with the children. As we return to school this week, there is a sense that spring is just around the corner and the days are starting to get longer.

      -------------------------------

Mrs Kavanagh

Most of you will be aware that Mrs Kavanagh has now started her maternity leave. Mr Hallard, who is a very familiar face to the Year 2 children, is stepping in to replace her during her time away from school.

We will keep you updated with any news about Mrs Kavanagh.

             ----------------------

Year 3/4 Swimming Lessons

Swimming lessons for children in the Year 3/4 class will continue this half term with the other half of the class going to the Beechwood pool.

Please ensure that if your child is part of this group, they come to school each Thursday with their swimming kits ready.

             ----------------------------

	
	

	
	
	


